Rolling Green Town Board Minutes
July 13, 2015

Members present — Dan, Brian, David, Daniel, Todd.

Beginning Balance - $66,060.10 - Checking $2,555.82, Savings $63,504.28

Deposit this month — $81,353.92 plus $95.43 interest

Paid this month - $4421.23 + $2000 to FFMR account

Ending Balance - $141,088.22 - Checking $2,488.51, Savings $138,599.71

Other Asset accounts - $24,000 - FFMR $4,000.00, Grader CD $20,000

The August meeting is rescheduled for Tuesday, August 11, 2015.

Dan had a discussion with Rich Koons regarding his discussions with the state about fuel taxes for grader fuel. The state
is auditing all fuel suppliers. They will be going back to the beginning of 2014 and billing the supplier for any taxes due
on fuel delivered to townships. It is assumed the supplier will then bill the townships. The townships can then apply to
the state for a refund of taxes paid. Beginning now the township needs a record at each fill of machine hours, gallons,
date, etc. A monthly report needs to be kept and an application sent to the state for a refund of taxes paid. Rich will be
working with Jeff Hagen to provide all the townships with correct information and procedures.

Ivan Marte reviewed the web site and information to place on it.

Dan will attend a FFMR meeting Tuesday evening with the city and fire department. This is a preliminary meeting to
plan for the annual meeting to be held Tuesday, August 25™ at the fire hall.

The United Township fire association has called a special meeting for Tuesday July 28, 2015 at the Rutland Town hall at
7:00 PM. The agreements with Fairmont and the fire department as well as the next truck purchase are to be discussed.

Dan heard back for Kevin Peyman. 911 signs needing replacement can be purchased for $13 plus tax. The county may
be looking at a blanket replacement sometime in the future, pending budget discussions.

Dan received a copy of the county tile permit, revised for township use. Discussion was delayed until next month. Each
supervisor received a copy for their review for next month.

Daniel and David met with the insurance representative to reevaluate the equipment and building values.

The grader wheel seals may not be a problem. The hose replaced last winter appears to have been leaking onto them.

Dan Bebernes, Clerk Brian Wannarka, Chair



